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October 10, 2023



The Honorable President and Members of Council
City-County Building, 5th Floor
Pittsburgh, PA  15219

Dear President and Members of Council:

Attached for your consideration, please find a proposal to amend City of Pittsburgh Code of Ordinances Section 197.09, relating to recruitment of new members of the Ethics Hearing Board and the Board’s internal administrative affairs. 

There are no new costs associated with this legislation. Section 197.09(h) currently reimburses board members for parking, and the proposed amendment would permit this capped amount to be used for training.

Your favorable consideration of the proposed ordinance is requested by the members of the Ethics Hearing Board in service to the City of Pittsburgh.	


Sincerely,  
[bookmark: _GoBack]
 
/s/ Leanne Davis
Leanne Davis, Esq.
Executive Director and Ethics Officer
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